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Earlier findings regarding Passenger Safety Awareness have been further 

reinforced by US Airways Flight 1549 passenger reports (interview and questionnaire).  

This follow-up looks at passenger attention to safety information and passenger 

knowledge regarding safety procedures. As previously reported, passengers are “still 

ignorant after all these years.”  

 

 


